ASSAM UNIVERSITY : SILCHAR

NOTICE

All Boarders who are presently staying in hostel are hereby directed to
vacate their respective hostels latest by 21* October 2020 positively in
view of the ensuing Puja Vacation.

Further, the boarder are advised not to attend / occupy hostels until
further order; which will be uploaded in the University Website regarding
reopening of the hostels.

However, Research Scholars who are boarders and have Laboratory /
Library activities may submit separate application through their
respective HOD / Supervisor after Puja Vacation; which will be

considered accordingly.

(Dr. P.K. Nath)
Registrar i/c

This issues with the approval of the Vice-Chancellor.

No.AUR/21-1/2020/ Dated 9™ October, 2020
Copy to:

1. PS to VC for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor.

2. All Heads of the Department for information.

3. All Wardens of Hostels for information and necessary action.

4. Executive Engineer / Estate Officer for information.

5. Security Officer for information.

Lot

Registrar i/c



